
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
To:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council  
 
From:  Lisa Nocerini, City Manager  
 
RE: Root Beer Barrel Update/Presentation by Todd Martinson  
 
Date:   November 4, 2024  

 
Todd Martinson, who is managing the City’s Root Beer Barrel, will be presenting an 
update to the City Council at the November 4, 2024, meeting. With it being his first 
season running the Barrel, he will provide detailed insights into its performance, 
including the number of hot dogs and kegs of root beer sold throughout the season. 
 
Additionally, Todd is going to present a check to the city for 10% of this season’s sales 
back which will support ongoing park facility improvements. His presentation will also 
cover the various enhancements he has personally funded and completed at the Root 
Beer Barrel, along with his plans for continued improvements in the 2025 season. 
 
The city is fortunate to have Todd as a community member and partner. His dedication 
and contributions have made a positive impact on the Root Beer Barrel and our 
community spaces, and we look forward to seeing his plans for future growth. 
 

The Village of Friendliness – Since 1870 

 


